ST MICHAEL'S
Church of England High School

CN/BAP 12th October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are writing to inform you that Mrs Handy-Rivett, previously Senior Deputy Headteacher, has agreed to become Acting Headteacher of St Michael's until a permanent appointment is made.

We feel fortunate to have such dedicated and highly regarded senior leaders at St Michael's; Mrs Handy-Rivett has worked closely with Mrs Gray over the past five years and the governors are confident that she is the right person to lead the school at this point in time, upholding Mrs Gray's vision and values in the school's journey towards Outstanding.

I am sure you will join us in offering Mrs Handy-Rivett your support and wishing her every success.

Yours faithfully,

Colin Nicholls

Co-Chair of the Governing Board

Kerry Thornton

Co-Chair of the Governing Board